
“Grant that I may not so much seek to be consoled as to console; 
to be understood as to understand; to be loved as to love.  
For it is in giving that we receive.” –St. Francis of Assisi
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	Shout Out Quote: 


Dear John, 

Congratulations on your “Shout Out” recognition for the value of Partnerships. Kelly Kelly wrote, “Budget & Finance tests out products for IT.  During our communication collaboration, John puts humor in his e-mails. It always brightens our day and I know we've all read some of them more than once!  Thank you, John, for adding a little random act of kindness, it really does make a difference!”  

Thank you for exhibiting the College Values and for all you do to make the College a better place.  Your kindness and humor are invaluable!






